dialogue 027

Dear Prasident and Cauncil,

Received the latest SA. It is a great improvement
from the past few issues. However | have a few
coments which may improve the SA.

1 The text letterings are quite small. Maybe it is my age catching up on me,
2. On some of the pages, the colour contrast between the lettering and the background is difficult to read,

3. The 54 is a official record of SIA. There are no photos with the text of the speeches by Immediate Past President
and President. The historical conferment of Honorary Membership on Minister Mah also had no photoes.
You may wish to refer to the Hunter Douglas corporate newsletter ‘'make a difference’ presentation on the
SIA 41st Annual Dinner.

4, The 54 is to profile the best of our }nembem' works. Vikas Gore is not a member neither is he an *Architect’.
I am not against the publication of the Esplanade but perhaps the Registered-Architect-Director and SIA member
should be profiled and Vikas acknowledged as a member of the team.

5. Future projects should acknowledge members of the architectural team. A group photo showing all members
of the team will allow the contribution by younger members of the profession to be acknowledged.

Regards
Goh Chong Chia



